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Meeting Date: Tuesday, October 27, 2015 @ 7:30 p.m.

The following members were in attendance:  Pearl Kingcade, Dawn D’Adamo, Chip Friday, Howard Schwartz, Jason Berton, 

The following guests were in attendance:  Joe D’Adamo, Ed Kingcade, Mark Wooden

Meeting brought to order at 7:30 p.m.

Treasurers Report:
· Presented by Chip Friday.
· Still need payment from last tournament from ECTB.
· There are still 3 unpaid registrations from last year.  Jim S. will look in to this.
· Report motioned and accepted by the board.

Fields / Equipment / Snack Stand: 
· Howard Schwartz is going to seek out quotes for fencing in batting cages.
· Discussed field rental for outside tournament teams at a cost of $75/game with a $300 deposit.  More discussion to follow.
· Discussed replacing scoreboard on field 2 with a $5,100 proposal submitted by Electro Mechanical Scoreboard.  Voted and approved with Jim S. to seek out corporate sponsorship to cover all or major portion of the cost.  Installation will be done by Howard and others.
· Howard’s son, Josh, is going to provide an estimate for center field landscaping work on field #1.
   
Registration / website:
· Spring registration to open November 1st, and close on February 28, 2016.
· Registration will cost $160, and there will be no ticket sales this year.
· QCM is going to start 17-19 year old Sullivan Division team.  Registration for that is now open.
· Jason B. is going to post it to website.
· Jason B. is going to post on website that we are looking for board members, as well as B & C division coaches.

Other Items:
· Discussed annual banquet and scholarship awards.  Howard to spearhead this.
· Discussed annual sponsorship mailing.  Dawn D. will lead the way on this.
· Decided on shut down date of November 7th for fall clean up.  


New Business:

· None

Adjournment ?? PM
Next meeting: Monday, November 23, 2015.
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